WRA REPORT AUG / SEP 2024
The WRA has had lots to deal with over the last few weeks, firstly our treasurer Kevin Millar stepped down followed by our vice chair Mim Moy. Then due to health reasons Barbara Richardson also left.
We thank them all for their help and support in the committee. With this happening we weren't sure where we were going as a committee, however we picked ourselves up and are continuing to function with the help of the public. We thank them for all their help. 
We have sort advice from our president Christine Hamilton and with her encouragement and advice we carry on.
As a committee we don't want to let our residents of Weeley and surrounding areas down. 
The WRA are looking to add committee members and are trying our hardest to encourage the community to help.
We have a new treasurer who will be co-opted on to the committee at our next meeting to be held on the 19th September. I am also attending the AGM of the CVST (Community Voluntary Services Tendring), hopefully they may also be able to help.
Therefore at this present time we are carrying on. We look to you all to be patient with us at this hard time. We have lots of ideas for the year ahead and the future.
Our weekly and monthly activities are going well, the walking football went to plough corner for July / August which was a great success, even though it was so hot.
We start our Games/Table Tennis and Talks this month.
In July we held a  Bingo evening in the hall which are always popular. 
On 13th September we held our Race Night which was well attended and great fun. 
We have lots of exciting events happening over the next fews months 
Romford Dogs 
Knit and stitch Show 
Halloween party
Quiz Night and Sandringham Christmas Market 
The WRA hope to continue to put on social events and trips for the community.
This ends my report
Angela whittaker (WRA Chair)
